
From: Trish Spencer
To: Lara Weisiger
Subject: RE: Police Referral
Date: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 3:53:38 PM

Hi Lara,

Yes, as the City Manager agendized an Oral Update from the Police Chief on Police Activity,which was heard on
February 2, 2021, Agenda Item 6-B, that addressed my referral. 

Thank you.

Trish Herrera Spencer
Councilmember
 
________________________________________
From: Lara Weisiger
Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 11:15 AM
To: Trish Spencer
Subject: Police Referral

Hi Trish,
Can you please confirm that you are withdrawing your referral regarding Police?  If so, I will not carry it over to the
February 16, 2021 agenda.
Thanks,
Lara
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